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COFFEE EVENTS 

There have been three coffee events in 2017 so far, and although the New Year usually means abstaining from treats 

following the festive season, our cakes have still been very well received. 

The 2017 fund raising has been given a great start with these events making, prior to deductions, £114.15 in January, 

£166.60 in February and £165.24 in March. 

 

Please see notices for the date of the next event and we look forward to seeing you there. 

SAVE THE DATE - FAMILY CHOCOLATE BINGO 

Another new event this year is Family Chocolate Bingo. This will be held on the gym mezzanine on Saturday 10th June 

at 6pm. Entry Fee is £2 in advance, £2.50 on the night (subject to availability). Entry includes 6 games and additional 

books will be available to purchase on the night. Prizes for the first line and full house. Limited to 60 spaces so get 

your tickets early to avoid disappointment.  

Please see posters nearer the date for further details. 

FUTURE COFFEE DAYS 

APRIL 8th 

MAY 6th 

JUNE 10th ???DID YOU KNOW??? 

The Friends committee is not just for 

relatives of squad gymnasts. 

However, currently only one 

member represents the recreational 

and Fit Kidz gymnasts. 

???CAN YOU HELP??? 

The Friends committee is always 

looking for feedback, suggestions, 

and new members.  

If you would like to get involved, 

please let one of the members know 

EASTER HAMPERS: LUCKY SQUARES 

Thank you to all who have kindly donated to our 

Easter Lucky Squares raffle. Hampers will be created 

shortly, so please put any donations in the box located 

in reception, Thank you. 

Squares will be on sale in the reception area at a cost 

of £1 each with the draw taking place on the 8th April. 

Please include your contact details on your entry as all 

winners will be notified by telephone. 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

Friends of LGC are running a new event for 2017 and 

it’s FREE!! 

It appears the Easter Bunny has carelessly left some of 

his decorated eggs laying around the gym. Each egg 

has a letter displayed, once you have unscrambled the 

word, complete the entry slip, and pop in the box in 

reception for a chance to win an Easter Egg. 

Winners will be drawn at random on the 8th April. 


